
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION – INAUGURAL MEETING 
 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
 

Please be advised that the Board of Education conducted its 
Inaugural Board Meeting and election of Board Officers on Monday, 
December 8, 2014.  The newly elected Board Officers are as follows: 

 
 

Denise Harper 
Chairperson 

 
Meghan Wade 

Vice-Chairperson 
 

Kathleen Karpuk 
Board Representative to BC School Trustees Association 

 
Mr. Gerald Watson 

Board Representative to BC Public School Employers Association 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


